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SUBJECT: MECHANICAL BIN CONTROL LOCATION CHANGE 
 
Beginning in August 2011 the Mechanical Bin Control on the KM-320M_H, KM-515M_H, KM-
600M_H and the KM-650M_H will no longer be mounted directly to the unit.  The assembly will 
be shipped located in the compressor compartment, wrapped in shipping material. 
 
During the unit’s installation process, it will be necessary to install the assembly following the 
attached instructions.  These instructions are also included in the instruction manual that is 
shipped with the unit.  
 
There are two mounting positions available.  The lower position is used specifically for mounting 
these units to the Coca-Cola Freestyle® dispenser.  In some cases it may also be used if the 
customer prefers or if the particular application requires a lower bin level.  
 
If you have any questions on this process please call Technical Support at 1-800-233-1940. 
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